Dear Parents.

It is a pleasure to have your child in my class. I hope that you had an exciting summer and are ready for this year's learning adventure!

Hello, my name is Ms. Duvernay and I will be your child's ELA teacher. I am very excited to get to know you and your child over the coming year.

I am lucky enough to have work at this awesome school for 3 1/2 years. Teaching is an exciting opportunity for me to ensure that your child feels happy, safe, valued and successful, within my classroom. This school year will be filled with fun, lots of learning and new experiences. Your involvement in your child's education is very important to me, so I am looking forward to your support this year.

About me

I am from Decatur. Georgia. but moved to Hephzibah. Georgia when I was in the 4th grade. I have three daughters, two in high school and one who is almost 2 years old. I worked for the Department of Juvenile Justice for 10 years as a Mental Health counselor. In 2017. I started a jewelry business that I enjoy and am currently running.

In my free time. I like spending time with my girls, working out and watching movies. I also like to cook and shop. I love to travel, and I have been to several different countries.

Our communication will be key to your child success. Please feel free to use contacts below. I will reply to your message or refer to your phone call within 24 to 48 hours.

Thank you.

Mrs. Durernay

Email: duverpr@richmond.k12.ga.us

Phone Number: (803) 474-8369